
"Human Rights in India" Panel was held.

At the panel held with the partnership of INSAMER and GASAM on Saturday, February 8, experts in their

field evaluated the increase of discrimination against Muslims in the context of human rights with the new

citizenship law that entered into force in India at the end of last year. The risk of creating national identity

through Hindus in domestic politics, in addition to the increase of discrimination, the law that will cause

about 2 million people to lose their citizenship rights in the Assan region of India was discussed in the

panel.


